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Complaint: Recording of KPFA Staff Meeting 

  

KPFA staff has called for a meeting inviting PRO and CON side to discuss the Bylaws on Wednesday, 
March 11. 

NES has indicated that the staff meeting will be recorded and broadcast. 

  

The Wednesday KPFA staff meeting is a staff meeting for that class of members.  As it being a staff 
meeting, it should not be recorded. Recording staff violates their right to privacy/The meeting will allow 
staff to speak freely about their organization without fear of retribution or reprisal. Further, it violates basic 
protections afforded to personnel. 

  
Broadcasting such a meeting doesn't contribute to member knowledge of the impact of either accepting or 
rejecting the amendment package. It will muddy the discussion and will encourage extraneous issues 
being discussed that are misleading. 

  

Requested Remedy. 

  

The staff meeting should not be not recorded. 

Election Inspectors Response: The debate for staff was not a staff meeting and was never 
proposed to be broadcast.  All persons present knew that they were being recorded. 

 


